
 
TO:    ALL WOOD COUNTY EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS AMATEURS 
       ALL NON-WOOD COUNTY EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS AMATEURS 
FROM:  KEN HARRIS WA8LLM 
       WOOD COUNTY EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS INCORPORATED 
  
WOOD COUNTY BULLETIN NR 24.10            DATE: March 10, 2024 
SUBJECT: DID YOU SET YOUR CLOCKS? 
  
Did you get up, or stay up, until 2:00 O'clock this morning to set all 
of you clocks ahead an hour, or did you set them before you went to 
bed?  If you still haven't set them that's okay, but you better do it 
soon.  The fire departments suggest that as a reminder you should also 
change the batteries in you Smoke Detectors and CO Detectors the same 
day to keep them working for you.  The batteries in you detectors 
should last at least a year, but when was the last time you changed 
them?  Since the batteries don't cost that much, and they could save 
your life, play it safe and change them today, or a least tomorrow, and 
don't let them start to beep to remind you. 
 
Ken Harris WA8LLM  
WCEC  
Wood County  
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